
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of 2018, I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for your support not only of your 

child but the school and staff . We are all in this together 

and the collaboration between home, school and 

community continues to make Para Meadows a special 

place for all. 

Please come along and celebrate 2018 with the students 

on Wednesday between 11:30 am and 1pm as we go out 

with a COLOUR BLAST!! 

PRESENTATION ASSEMBLY 

Monday 17th of December  at 9:45am is the annual 

awards assembly. Everyone is invited to come along and 

celebrate student achievement  in 2018. 

SCHOOL REPORTS 

Student Reports, 2019 staff photos and the Chronicle 

should be distributed this Friday afternoon all going well. I 

would like to thank all the staff for their wonderful efforts in 

teaching and reporting student achievement all year. 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

Following the same morning routine that your child has 

when getting ready for school can help when preparing 

your child for the day’s activity. Too much change can be 

overwhelming and for some children a complete change in 

routine can throw everybody’s day out. Planning ahead by 

creating a calendar of activities can relieve everyone’s 

anxiety about what’s happening the next day and over the 

course of the break. You know your child best and what 

works for your family so keep doing it.  

Some  helpful tips can be found in the flyer sent home. 

Have a safe and relaxing break. 

Gill Hendry 

Bucky News 

Congratulations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Trajan and Sienna and High School 2 for being 

peaceful and displaying good listening  skills across the school. 

 

BUCKY’S BIG DAY OUT 

This Wednesday we celebrate all the successful students, who 

have followed the school values throughout  2018. 

The students will spend time with the animals of Matilda’s 

Farmyard, enjoy the socialisation and fun getting sprayed many 

colours. For those students that have received the quota of 

Bucky dollars a Puppet show  in the afternoon. 

 

BUCKY SURPRISE 

Ten lucky students have been invited to the movies at Hoyts 

Warrawong to watch The Grinch with myself and Jenny. Bucky 

is looking forward to  more students next year going out on a 

special excursion. 

 

Thurs 13th Dec Suzi 

Fri 14th Dec Tracy 

Mon 17th Dec Juliette 

Tue  18th Dec John & Tracy 

CLOSED 

Attention Canteen volunteers: 

If you are unable to attend your day 

please phone Tracy on 0438273836 
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Week 9 Term 4 12/12/2018 

Congratulations to our Year 12 Graduates of 2018 

SCHOOL RESUMES  

Wednesday 30th of January 2019 for all returning students 

and Monday the 4th of February 2019  for all new students. 

I wish each and everyone a wonderful Christmas and a 

safe, happy  and sunny holiday period. Please look after 

each other and come back with stories to tell. 

Best regards,  

Gill Hendry 

School Banking has finished for this year it 

will resume in week 2 next year . 
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ASPECT PM 1 ASPECT PM 2 

The students participated in the cooking and tasting of food items in conjunction with our celebrations 

unit of work. A particular favourite was rolling the icing and decorating a mini wedding cake. Yum! 

Throughout semester  two we have been working in the garden 

Clearing out the weeds and bringing in new soil. 

We prepared the beds and learnt about plants, we then planted some herbs and veggies. 

Now we have a garden full of delicious herbs and vegetables. 


